Buford City Commission

Fiscal Year 2022 Budget & Property Tax Year 2021 Rollback Public Hearings
August 2, 2021

10:00 a.m.

Buford City Arena

Attendees:

Chairman Beard — present

Vice Chairman Burge — present
Commissioner Weeks — present
City Staff

Public Safety Director Dan Branch
No one from the public attended.

Chairman Beard called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m.

The Buford City Commission held public hearings on August 2, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. at Buford City
Arena, 2795 Sawnee Avenue regarding the fiscal year 2022 operating budget and the proposed
City of Buford tax increases for City residents in Gwinnett County and Hall County. Chairman
Beard opened the hearings with comments on the FY 2022 budget, the proposed tax increases
for 2021 and gave an overview of the law and the City’s proposed millage rate. The
Commission is proposing a millage rate of 12.60 for 2021 for both Gwinnett and Hall Counties,
Hall County with the LOST rollback. The property tax increase for Gwinnett County is proposed
at 0.94% over the rollback millage rate of 12.483 and the property tax increase for Hall County
is proposed at 0.76% over the rollback millage rate of 12.505.

There were no one present from the public and no questions or comments.
Motion by Mr. Weeks and seconded by Chairman Beard to adjourn.

Ayes—3
Nays—0
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